
 

 

 
18 January 2024 
 
Dear Families,  
  
On Thursday 8 February we will be celebrating Chinese New Year in school. A Lion Dance team will be visiting and running a 
workshop with our Early Years and Key Stage 1 children. For children who normally order school meals, we will be offering a 
special Chinese menu for lunch.  
  
We would also like to extend an invitation to family members celebrating Chinese New Year/Lunar New Year. to come in to 
school that week to share with their child's class any part of your celebrations or culture.  It could be a story, a song, how to 
write Chinese characters, all about China… or anything that you would like! You don't have to speak in front of the whole 
class, it could just be in a small group.  
  
If this is something that you are interested in, please speak to your class teacher directly to arrange it with them.  Thank you 
for your support.  
  
Kind regards. 
 
Hazel McGurk  
  
   

亲爱的家长们  

  

2月 8日星期四，我们准备在学校举办庆祝中国新年的活动，届时将有一个舞狮队来为我们的学前教育（early 

year) 和 第一期教育（key stage one )的孩子们举办一个舞狮表演介绍，我们还将为孩子们提供一份特别的中式

午餐。  

  

我们也想邀请庆祝中国新年/农历新年的家庭在那个星期来学校，与他们孩子班级的小朋友们分享你们庆祝中

国新年的一些活动，它可以是一个故事，一首歌，如何写汉字，任何你觉得关于中国有趣的都可行！你不必在

全班同学面前讲话，只需要在小组中与孩子交谈。  

  

如果你感兴趣，请直接和你孩子所在班级的老师联系。  

  

感谢你们的支持。  

  

亲切的问候，  

黑兹尔·麦格克  


